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Dear Parents / Carers, 

Year 2 Great Fire of London Workshop 

As part of our history learning this half term, we have organised for a theatre group 

to visit the children in Year 2 on Thursday 14th November 2024. 

This event will immerse the children in learning about the Great Fire of London.  During 

the show, the children will be led through the major points of the fire and introduced 

to the characters involved. The style is very energetic, lots of fun and will involve all 

children throughout, playing games with them, singing, dancing and asking 

questions.  It is a very dynamic workshop that inspires, entertains and informs to give 

the children a truly enriching experience.   

We are asking for a contribution of £8.50 per pupil to cover the cost of the workshop, 

which should be paid via your ParentPay account by Friday 8th November please. If 

you have any concerns about using ParentPay or financial concerns, please speak to 

the Finance Office in confidence. (Please note that, should we not be able to cover 

the costs of the workshop, we will need to cancel it). 

Thank you for your continued support and we hope that the children will have an 

unforgettable experience. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

The Year 2 Team 
 

 
 


